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I think that any redrawing of the voting districts should be handled by an independent
commission to avoid any partisan motivations from creeping into the process. It is critical that
we avoid any Gerrymandering from taking place and maintain free and fair election for every
level of governmental elections.

-- 
Sincerely,
Samuel Spak
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